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Notice for 1st Semester Students 

 
Date: 07.01.2021 

 

 
It is hereby notified to all the 1st Semester students of Khudiram Bose Central College who 

have opted to get enrolled in NCC and have completely filled up the enrolment form should 

come to the college with the necessary documents on Friday, 08-01-2021 at their designated 

time for form submission. 

 
 

Principal, 
Khudiram Bose Central College 
 


